
Hi Jim, 

Hope you are doing well! 

The sun has finally decided to shine in PA.  

It was so great to work with you again. As you know, I have proposed bringing you back again 

for 2017 to the committee. We have our first meeting in June and I should have an answer by late 

July. 

The total on site attendance was 250, there were nine no shows. We received a total of 125 

evaluations from the attendees. I compiled all the feedback from the conference and your 

sessions. I also included the evaluation form that was given to the attendees.  

The overall average of the speakers was 78%. And of course you were the highest ranked 

speaker with a 92% overall  

The overall conference grade was 86%. That is the highest overall score in the past 8 years! 

Thank you for being a part of making the conference the best ever! 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding the evaluation feedback.  

Regards, 

 

Rose 

Rose Pallotta-Cleland 

PA Nutrition Education Network 

Professional Events & Member Service Coordinator 

  

  


